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Issue Date: 16.8.24 

WELCOME! 

It has been a busy week at Calderwood Nursery with just over 50 children joining us! 
 

We are delighted to welcome our new families to Calderwood Nursery and we hope that your child has enjoyed 
their first week with us. It can be an overwhelming time for some children and settling into the nursery routine can 

take some time.  Our Champions will help support you and your child through this stage of the journey.   
 

Our Nursery Chronicle is sent out weekly to parents.  This will contain news, updates, reminders and helpful 
information.  We also have a blog and X account (formerly known as Twitter.) 

.  
Blog: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/calderwood  

X:  @Calderwood_Pri 
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Seesaw 

 
Seesaw is an online profiling system we use which 

allows parents to see their child’s learning and 

achievements.   

Each year, a new login is given to every child.  We are 

currently in the process of setting this up.  If you 

haven’t received your letter, please collect this 

(containing your QR code for access) from the 

Nursery. 

 

 

Call to Actions 
 

 

Suncream and Labelling 

 
o Please ensure you give suncream to a Champion 

at the door and do not leave this in your child’s 
bag. Suncream should be labelled with your 
child’s name and dated when handed in. 

 

*If you would like to speak to us about ways we can 
help you with this, please ask for Miss Gunn, Miss 
Reilly or Mrs Lyon. 
 
 

Drop Off and Pick up Times 

Reminder of times –  

AM Session: 

Mon – Thurs:  7.47am-12.30pm (please arrive no later than 9am) 

Friday:  8am – 11.57am 

PM Session: 

Mon – Thurs:  12.30pm – 6.14pm 

FULL DAY session:  8-6pm 

SHORT session:  

Mon – Thurs: 12.45pm – 4.05pm  

Friday: 8am – 11.20am 

Please ensure you sign your child in and out and order their 

lunch.  When collecting your child, you are welcome to enter our 

nursery to collect your child.  Please wait for a Champion to open 

the door when you are entering and leaving so that we can 

ensure the safety of all the children.reakfast Club 

Breakfast is available every morning between 8-9am.  Please  

note that this is a free flow/optional service therefore if your 

child needs to be given breakfast, please let a member of staff 

know. 
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